
 

Newsletter for 17th January 2025 

Every lesson counts  - your child must attend school every single day for 

the best chance of success! 

 



 



 



Headteacher's Message  

 

Dear Families, 

This week, the children in Years 2 and 3 took part in Wheelchair Basketball sessions during PE, 

developing their maneuvering skills and challenging stereotypes around disability. We also 

welcomed a representative from Severn Trent Water into school to explain to children in Years 3, 

4 and 5 how water is cleaned and treated before it arrives at our taps for use. They also shared 



the importance of not wasting water and Year 4 had workshops to deepen their knowledge 

through a range of activities. 

Next week, Year 5 are going on a visit to the Space Centre, to support their learning about the 

planets in Science, and BOA teachers and students are back in school to teach performance skills 

to Years 2, 3 and 4 (Bronze). Our School Council will also be meeting, to share their thoughts 

about what makes our school a great place to learn, and to share pupil voice around how to 

make it even better in the future!  

At the end of next week, we will be saying goodbye to the teaching students who joined us from 

University of Birmingham at the start of the academic year. They will be moving on to a new 

school for their next placement and we wish them all the best and thank them for the fantastic 

contribution they have made to school life and the learning opportunities of your children. We 

will be welcoming teaching students from UoB and Newman University again in the future, 

playing our part in developing great teachers for the future.   

Our Census Day special menu was a great success on Thursday. There were lots of 'mmmms' and 

'delicious' comments from the children and staff! Many thanks to everyone for supporting the 

event and to our amazing catering team who produce healthy, fresh food every day. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Christine Chapman 



Star of the Week 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week - this week's focus is 'Kindness.' 

Nursery - Zara S 

Indigo - Dontay S 

Copper - Nazifa R 

Gold - Aleeza R 

Aqua - Yusra I 

Turquoise - Gold B 



Cerise - Zak W 

Crimson - Ehsan A 

Ochre - Inaaya H 

Bronze - Doyin A 

Topaz - Umair S 

Ruby - Hamzah  

Teal - Hasan K 

Emerald - Aleena U 

 

 



House Points are now collected using Marvellous Me. You can see you child's individual house 

points by clicking on the 'thumbs up' button. However many 'thumbs up' they've had, this is the 

number of house points they have received in school!  

This week's winners overall are Aston 

 

Safeguarding and Wellbeing Update  - Tiktok  

 



 



Dates for your Diary 

 

Parent Fitness Class - Tuesdays 9.00am Main Hall 

Pastoral Coffee Morning  - Friday 17th January 

Year 5 Trip to the Space Centre  - Monday 20th January 

Year 5 and 6 Residential Scout Adventures - 28th to 30th January  

School Term Dates for Next Year - 2024/25 

Please see the calendar below showing all of the school term dates, bank holidays and teacher 

training days for the next academic year.  



 



Apply for free school meals 

 

Apply for free school meals - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Did you know that by registering your child for free school meals, you're not only ensuring they 

get a nutritious, hot meal every day but also supporting our school's funding? Every child who is 

registered for free school meals generates extra funding for the school, which we can invest 

directly back into your child's education and wellbeing. This funding helps us provide more 

resources, better learning environments, and additional support for our pupils. While all children 

in Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 (as well as those under the Mayor's Meals scheme in London) 

automatically receive free school meals, we only receive extra funding if you officially register 

your child. Please read the attached letter for information on how to apply. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


We are a Nut Free School! 

 



Give us a follow on Instagram! 

https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/  

 

https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/


If you need to report your child's absence... 

 

Please call 0121 327 1023 to report your child's absence by 9.30am 

If you need support with your child's attendance, please contact Jo Green via email at 

enquiry@manorparkacademy.org or call the school office.  
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